
Join Us in Supporting Inclusive Education! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well! As part of our commitment to fostering an inclusive 

educational environment for all our students, we are excited to announce our upcoming 

fundraising campaign. Our goal is to enhance resources and support for students with diverse 

learning needs. 

We invite you to get involved by participating in our fundraising events and encouraging your 

children to do the same. Here are some ways you can help: 

• Join us for the Inclusive Education Fundraiser Walkathon on Saturday, March 15th. 

• Volunteer your time or skills at our events. 

• Share our mission with friends and family to help spread the word. 

Your involvement is crucial in ensuring that every child has access to the resources they need to 

thrive. Together, we can make a difference! 

For more information, please contact us at info@inclusiveeducation.org. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

The Inclusive Education Team 
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